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To: Illinois Department of Insurance 
From: Health Alliance Medical Plans, Inc. 
 
Re: Withdrawal Letter of Intent for 2026 
 
Following prior announcements, Carle Health has concluded its comprehensive strategic and financial analysis 
and has determined that Health Alliance Medical Plans, Inc.  will exit all lines of business by December 31, 2025. 
Our members will continue to receive full access to benefits and services through the end of the year.  
 
I have outlined how the membership impacts for each line of business below: 
 

• Individual  
o On exchange – 31,903 
o Off exchange – 1,613 
o Transitional – 840 

 
• Group  

o Small – 6,493 
o Transitional -2,308 
o Large, includes State of Illinois -78,844 

 
• Medicare Supplement  

o Group - 600 
o Individual - 672 

 
• Medicare Advantage  

o Group - 719 
o Individual – 25,803 

 
Carle Health remains committed to delivering exceptional, patient-centered care and adapting to the evolving 
healthcare environment to best serve our communities. We are focused on a thoughtful and supportive transition 
for our members, provider partners and employees.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. If you need further information from Health Alliance, do 
not hesitate to contact me at (217) 902-9142 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Brandie DeLahr 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Health Alliance Medical Plans Inc. 


